
To whom it may concern: 

This is to inform you that I am resigning from

my position as PAP Patient Support

Representative for iPloy OPC effective

November 25, 2022. I am currently looking for

a work from home setup and will be working

double shifts as inflation rises and put

pressure on our household budget. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity you

have given me to learn all about customer

service. I have enjoyed my time with the
company and I believe the experience has

taught me much about the medical industry.

In the meantime, I will be happy to assist with

the transition.

Thank you.

November 9, 2022
Justine Ignacio
Team Lead
PAP Patient Support
iPloy OPC  
Cebu Business Park, Cebu City

Best wishes,

Mie Ann Pinaranda

Mie Ann Pinaranda+639214902926

mieannpinaranda2017@gmail.com

MIE ANN PINARANDA
477 Rizal St, Poblacion, Talisay City


